
Workshop on interdisciplinary doctoral courses was held at PLUS 

The WP6.4 workshop was organised from 29 June till 3 July 2019 in Salzburg by the University of Salzburg (PLUS). 

During the 5-day workshop 25 participants discussed the recent tasks and challenges of the project, such as PhD 

programme specification, Supervision and mentoring, Recruitment and enrolment, Writing PhD research proposals, 

Defence of the thesis. Interdisciplinary doctoral projects at the University of Salzburg were introduced by Sabine Hennig 

and Erika Blaschke was giving a practical presentation on Writing a scientific paper. 

The Project Management Board meeting reviewed the status of WP3 Learning material development, issues of starting 

pilot courses and the status of WP4 Learning infrastructure development and future plans. 

   

A template for bilateral agreements were prepared on further educational and research cooperation by Prof. Strobl earlier 

this year and the meeting was a good opportunity to sign agreement between the partners. The concepts of national 

agreements were discussed to be signed among Uzbek partners for staff exchange, field of cooperation and especially 

for the common and sustainable use of the learning infrastructure and Joint Research Center. 

   

At the end of the workshop, a number of recommendations to improve the management of the project and the 

implementation of the new doctoral program were given by the participants. 

The last day of the workshop aimed at visiting GI_Forum and the exhibition of AGIT conference. 

 


